
                                                    
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                              
 

Margaret and Harry Stopp Donate $250,000 to Baptist Health Care Foundation 
 
Pensacola, Fla. (May 18, 2021) – Margaret and Harry Stopp have made a $250,000 contribution to support the 
new Baptist Health Care campus at Brent Lane and I-110.  
 
Margaret Stopp has served on Baptist boards since 2009 and currently serves as the board chair for Baptist Health 
Care Foundation. She and her husband have chosen Baptist for their care for many years.  They credit the 
organization’s culture, compassion and local engagement as their reasons for donating to Baptist, noting this is 
their way of giving back to the community. 
 
“The Baptist culture is really important,” Margaret Stopp said. “We see the leaders and team members striving to 
make a difference – to care for people. Baptist walks the walk when it comes to what Jesus taught, and we admire 
and appreciate that. No one is perfect, but we see Baptist working toward perfection, always trying to treat those 
they serve with compassion and dignity.” 
 
Baptist announced the new main hospital campus investment in 2019. The new campus will offer greater access, 
enhanced technology and a concentration of related services, making it easier and more convenient to deliver 
better care to those served.  
 
“Generous individuals such as Margaret and Harry are vital to help Baptist transform for the future so we can 
serve our community for generations to come,” said Mark Faulkner, president and CEO of Baptist Health Care. 
“We are incredibly grateful for the Stopps’ philanthropic gift and longstanding support.”  
 
For more information, visit BaptistHealthCareFoundation.org or call 850.469.7906. 
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CONTACT BELOW IS FOR MEDIA USE ONLY 
For more information about this press release or to schedule an interview, please contact Kathy Bowers at 
850.791.5254 or BHCMediaRelations@bhcpns.org. 
 
About Baptist Health Care  
Baptist Health Care is a community-owned, not-for-profit health care organization based in northwest Florida that is 
committed to helping people throughout life’s journey. The organization is a proud member of the Mayo Clinic Care Network. 
A 2003 Malcolm Baldrige recipient, Baptist continuously strives to be a national leader in quality and service. Baptist Health 
Care includes three hospitals, four medical parks, Andrews Institute for Orthopaedic & Sports Medicine, Lakeview Center and a 
large network of primary care and specialty physicians. With more than 7,300 employees and employed physicians, Baptist 
Health Care is the second largest non-governmental employer in northwest Florida. 

 
Baptist Health Care ● Baptist Hospital ● Gulf Breeze Hospital ● Jay Hospital ● Lakeview Center ● Baptist Medical Park – Nine 
Mile ● Baptist Medical Park – Navarre ● Baptist Medical Park – Pace ● Baptist Medical Park – Airport ● Andrews Institute ● 

Baptist Medical Group ● Baptist Heart & Vascular Institute ● Cardiology Consultants ● Baptist Health Care Foundation 
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